
Diary of the week:     Please	note	the	ac,vi,es	(*)	take	place	in	the	Upper	Room 

 Sunday 14th 
October 

9.30am 
11am-1pm 

6.30pm 

Holy Communion: Ven Dr John 
Holdsworth 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 
Harvest Festival at Pervolia 

Monday 15th  
October 

10am - 1pm 
10am – 1pm 

7pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 
Harvest Supper 

Tuesday 16th  
October 

10am-1pm 
7-9pm Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Wednesday 17th 
October 

10am-1pm 
10am – 1pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Thursday 18th  
October 

10am-1pm 
7-9pm 
2pm 

Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Pilgrim course – session 1 

Friday 19th   
October 

10am --1pm 
10am-1pm 

2pm 

Larnaca Charity Shop open 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 
Council Meeting * 

Saturday 20th 
October 

10am-1pm Pervolia Charity Shop open 

Sunday 21st  
October 

9.30am 

11am-1pm 

Holy Communion:  Fr Geoff 
Graham, preacher:  Ven Dr John 
Holdsworth 
Pervolia Charity Shop open 

e-mail:	sthelenasoffice@cytanet.com.cy		Postal:	PO	Box	42409,	6534	Larnaca,	Cyprus	
Upper	Room:	Flat	201,	St	Helena’s	Court	(adjacent	to	the	Church)	

web:	www.sainthelenaschurch.com			Chaplain:	Ven	Dr	John	Holdsworth	99	658	147	
If	you	wish	to	include	anything	in	the	bulle4n,	please	contact	Deb	Graham	by	noon	Wednesday	

on	99173079	or	email	to	debgraham1982@gmail.com	

Welcome to St Helena’s in the name of Christ. 

If you are a baptised Christian of any tradition, you 
are invited to receive Communion.  

We will be having coffee in the courtyard after the 
service, please join us. 

Collect 
Eternal God, you crown the year with your 

goodness and you give us the fruits of the earth in 
their season: 

Grant that we may use them to your glory 
For the relief of those in need for our own well-

being:  Through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 
Who is alive and reigns with you in the unity of the 

Holy Spirit.  One God now and for ever.  Amen 

St Helena’s Anglican Church


14th October, 
2018 

Post Communion Prayer 
Lord of the Harvest with joy we have offered 

thanksgiving for your love in creation and have 
shared in the bread and wine of the kingdom: 

By your grace, plant within us a reverence for all that 
you give us and make us generous and wise 

stewards of the good things we enjoy; 
Through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen 



Pray for our Diocesan link with Exeter 
Diocese - pray for Bishop Robert, his 
clergy and people, and for the three-
way link with us and Thika.   
Pray also for St Mark’s in Famagusta: 
a church in a predominantly Muslim 
city. The vast majority of Christians in 
Famagusta are international students 
in the local university and thus our 
church's membership is mostly 
students. We are a lively church with 
strong desire to serve God.  

Council  Members 
Chaplain:  Ven Dr John Holdsworth   24651327 / 99658147   
email:  archdeaconjohn32@gmail.com 
Associate Priest and Pastoral Care Facilitator:  Fr Geoff Graham  99178068 
email:  geoffgraham1982@gmail.com 
Wardens: Rowena Parkin  22532135/99450861 and Brian Cromwell 
24020376/96832221 
Treasurer:  Jan Dykes 24425578/99164911 
CC Secretary and Synod Rep:  Deb Graham  99173079 
Synod Rep:  Sue Mantovani 24652678/99594678 
Council Members:   Jean West 24425224/99950866, Doug Barrett 96273476,  Elsie 
Shearsby, Hazel Fowlie, Marina Peters and Liz Taylor 
Co-opted Members:  Sue Holdsworth and Helen Barrett 

Looking Forward – 

Welcome to our Harvest Eucharist. Our Festival 
continues with a service in Perivolia tonight at 
6.30. All are welcome there. Tomorrow evening we 
shall have our Harvest Supper. Tickets are 
available from Hazel. Last year that was a most 
enjoyable occasion and hopefully that will be our 
experience this year too. 

Our Pilgrim course with Fr Geoff begins again on 
Thursday at 2pm. The subject will be The Bible. 
On Friday we have a Council meeting. Among 
other things, we shall be considering who should 
be the recipients of our charitable giving for this 
quarter. I note that some parishes have a special 
Harvest fund or appeal. That may be something 
we consider. 

This has been a week of Diocesan and 
Archidiaconal meetings. Many thanks to those 
who came along to the Cyprus Forum on Tuesday.  

Ven Dr John Holdsworth, Parish Priest 

This morning’s readings: Joel 2: 21-27   
               1 Timothy 6: 6-10      Matthew 6: 25-33 
Next week’s readings:  Job 38. 1-7, [34-41]   
               Hebrews 5. 1-10       Mark 10. 35-45  

Please turn off mobile phones before the service starts.  We have 
a hearing loop installed.  Please adjust your hearing aid accordingly. 

Would you like to donate a bottle of Commanderia 
for use in our Eucharist service?  Please see Jean, if 
so. 

There will be a Craft and Produce stall next 
Sunday (21st October).  Eileen would welcome 
contributions. 


